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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Reception for New Board of Commissioners 
HC-2018-68 
Hendersonville, NC – November 19, 2018 
 
At the Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for Monday, December 3, 2018, the first order 
of business will be to swear in new elected Commissioner Rebecca McCall, and newly re-elected 
Commissioners Michael Edney and William Lapsley. The public is invited to attend a reception 
welcoming the incoming Board of Commissioners immediately following that meeting, at 6:30 p.m. 
in the Historic Courthouse Community Room.   
 
For further information contact Kathryn Finotti, Public Information Officer at 828-697-4809. 
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